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Tel: 02476 392318 

 

11th October 2021 

Dear Parents/carers 

I hope you all had a lovely weekend, the weather was kind to us and I hope you got to enjoy it.  We 

had a fabulous week at school, special lunches, celebrating black history month and raising mental 

health awareness. 

School Photograph’s 

Tomorrow is school photo day.  Please note this is for Nursery Hill children only. All children are 

expected to wear full school uniform. 

Before & After School Activities 

We are currently organising before and after school activities to begin after half term.  A letter will 

be sent home in the near future with more details. Please look out for it. 

World Mental Health Day 

Thank you to all of the parents/carers for dressing their children in yellow and in non-uniform and 

donating to the Young Minds charity.  You raised £52.46, this is fantastic, well done!  The children 

enjoyed a very yellow lunch and most importantly raised money and awareness for a worthwhile 

cause. 

Book Fair 

We are excited to say the book fair will be in school on Wednesday, if you would like 

to pay for any books online please use the following link: 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/pay You can pay using cash should 

you wish. 

Harvest Festival 

Our local foodbank has been an essential source to many families, even more so 

during Covid.  For Harvest Festival this year we would like the Nursery Hill family to 

join together to help restock the foodbank for those families that need it most.  A 

donation of a tin/can, dried goods would be gratefully received.  Please give all 

donations to the class teacher.  Thank you in anticipation. 

  

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/pay


Spooky Wooky Disco 

We are arranging a disco for key stage 1, 20th October, 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

and key stage 2, 21st October, 3.30pm – 4.30pm.  We would love to see the 

children in their spooky outfits.  Tickets are £1 and will be on sale on 

Wednesday, a drink and snack will be included. There will also be a pumpkin 

carving competition, children can enter for 50p.  We would love to decorate 

the hall in a spooky theme, if you have any spooky decorations you would 

like to donate this would really help. 

Celebration Assembly 

Well done to the following children who have returned to school with a positive attitude to learning.  

They were awarded with a certificate and sticker in Assembly this morning.  The whole school got to 

hear from their teachers how fantastic they have been. 

EYFS – Leo & Karter 

Year 1 – Millie-May & Yusuf 

Year 2 – Grace & Arthur 

Year 3/4 – William & Esme 

Year 5/6 – Sebastian & Myley 

Attendance 

Week commencing 20th September 

Class Percentage 

EYFS 100% 

Year 1 97% 

Year 2 97.5% 

Year 3/4 88.6% 

Year 5/6 92.1% 

Our school target is 96%. Well done EYFS, this is fantastic! 

Stay safe. Be kind.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Ms J Clarke  

Head of School 


